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Year 6 had their residential last weekend at PGL on the Isle of Wight.  The memories this creates last a 
lifetime and it is an event that many past students talk about when they come back and visit us or  
complete work experience placements. As usual, our children were amazing with the captain on the 
ferry commenting on their exceptional behaviour and manners. They participated in a vast range              
activities such as the Giant Swing, Challenge Courses, Jacob's Ladder, Archery and many more and 
showed determination, team work and encouragement to each other throughout.  

Next week is another busy week.  We have Moving Up day on Thursday where the children find out 
who their new teaching team will be.  You will also be informed of this on Thursday too. We will be  
welcoming our new Foundation into school again for more taster sessions plus a 'Teddy Bear's Picnic.'  

Camp Night tonight is an event we are so glad to welcome back.  We have many of our families in 
attendance and it will be a brilliant time to socialise and enjoy each other's company.  

Don't forget that our summer fete is on Friday 15th July. Gates open at 2.30pm and children can be   col-
lected at this time from their classrooms. We value the donations you make and need these to make it 
a successful event. If you are a business owner and can donate a voucher for the tombola it would be 
hugely appreciated.  

Best wishes,  

Lianne Jones 

Deputy Headteacher 

 

Last day of 

Term 6 

Wednesday 

20th July 2022 

Fish and Chip 

Day! 



Congratulations to the following children who were rewarded in 
the Gold Book this week: 

   Gold Book   

      
    Laurence W Bumblebees 
    Beau S-G  Bumblebees 
    Alessio M  Bumblebees 
 
    Amelia C  Butterflies 
    Matilda F  Butterflies 
  
     Benjamin W Rabbits 
     Theo T  Rabbits 
   
     Nina N-J  Owls 
     Eddie P  Owls 
 
     Stanley  M Penguins 
     Salvador E-M Penguins 
     Alexander B Penguins 
 
     Buddy M  Panthers 
     Max W  Panthers 
 
     Sofia G  Lions 
     Zara S  Lions        

  Amelie S  Bears 
  Eli  O   Bears  
     
  Darcy M  Seahorses  
  Matthew R  Seahorses 
   
  Molly R   Turtles 
  Isabella M-J  Turtles 
 
  Daniel S  Geckos 
  Victoria G  Geckos 
 
  Hannah W  Tigers 
  Oscar C   Tigers 
     
  Ethan C   Gorillas 
  Tiana V   Gorillas 
 
  George A  Eagles 
  Maya B   Eagles 
  Evelyn Q-R  Eagles  
   

  

 

Monday 4th July Tuesday 5th July Wednesday 6th July Thursday 7th July Friday 8th July 

Gymnastics 3.15pm-4.15pm 
(Please contact:                        
info@venturecamps.co.uk  
07548 294804) 

Karate (Small Hall) 
3.30pm-4.30pm                                         
(Please contact Sensei   
Trevor on 07966686377) 

 

Forest School—Eagles 

Rocksteady PM 

 

Forest School—Gorillas 

Dance Club                        
3.15pm-4.00pm                                   
(Please contact Charley 
on 07772 637271) 

 

 

Children can wear their own clothes to school on Friday 15th July in exchange for a donation towards the           

Summer Fete. Donations can be brought to the main office/Community Room on Friday 8th July or before.   

 
 

We will be running the ever-popular Tombola and have already received complimentary tickets from Port 

Lympne Zoo, the Romney, Hythe and Dymchurch Railway and a ferry crossing with DFDS. If you are able to 

donate a voucher, please contact the school office; w e are always extremely grateful.   

If you have a business or organisation, and have a product/service that you would like to sell or promote at the 

Fete, such as craft items, plants, Scouts, then please contact Mrs Shoob via enquires@sandgateprimary.co.uk. 

The cost of a stall is £10.   

We know that many of our parents and pupils are extremely talented bakers! If you are able to donate cakes for 

one of our food stalls, then please deliver to the main office on Thursday 14th July.   

Please donate what you can: all contributions are appreciated and together make a really big difference. Thank 

you in advance for making our Summer Fete a success.   

Year Group  Donations   

Foundation  
Bottles: P imms, w ine, spirits, beer, non-alcoholic drinks, mixers etc. 
(crates of beer, tins of lager/cider, bottles, gift sets)  Year 1  

Year 2  
Sweets – e.g. haribo multi-pack, fruit pastilles/Rowntrees Randoms sharing 
pouch  Year 3  

Year 4  Tubes of pringles/ or similar +2l soft drinks  

Year 5  

Chocolate – boxes, bars, sharing bags, multi-pack bags  
Year 6  

General   Gift sets, brand new toys or near-new books, unopened toiletries, unwanted 
presents, new/preloved soft toys  

 
Delphine (Owls) and Ida (Seahorses) 

have completed Stage 2 at Safely 

Swim. Congratulations to both girls. 
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